
It Takes More
than a 
PIZZA PARTY

Robin Landwehr



Dr. Lorna Breen

Inspiration

“Dr. Breen is a hero who
brought the highest

ideals of medicine to the
challenging front lines of

the emergency
department”

– Columbia University Irving
Medical Center and New York-

Presbyterian



Mental Health Advocacy Group
MHAG



Who are we? 

All staff invited to join Meetings, emails, programs, etc. 



Monday Morning
Spectra Pets





Administrative
Support

Financial
Time
Programs



MHAG members
Robin Landwehr, Integrated Care Director

Tanner Miller, Patient Services Representative
Coordinator

Callie Smith, Community Health Case Worker
Betty Housey, Clinical Director 

Alex Case, Clinical Referral Specialist

Kayla Parisien, Enrollment Specialist 
Kelsey Gunderson, Accounting & Payroll

Specialist 
Madison Steinley, IT Associate 

Wanda Langerud, Patient Services
Representative Level 2 



Robin Landwehr
Integrated Care Director

robin.landwehr@spectrahealth.org

Please reach out if you have more questions on starting a
mental health advocacy group at your facility. 

It really does take more than a pizza party to address
mental health in the workplace. 


